
  
   

 

 

 

The Friends of South Wilts Grammar School would once again like to invite BWS parents to our annual 

Burns Night Party. This will take place in the Main Hall at SWGS on Friday 27 January 2017 from 7pm. 

 

Now an annual event, this enjoyable evening includes a two-course haggis supper (with a vegetarian 

option) and shot of whisky, which will be piped in by our wonderful piper, Denton. Dinner will then be 

followed by an evening of dancing to excellent ceilidh group Spike Island Band. 

 

Tickets (priced £25 each) will be available after the Christmas holiday (further details to follow) but please 

make a note in your new diaries now. 

 

Regards 

 

Di Cross 

FSWGS 


